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Rome, 18 April 2013

To all Visitors, Vice-Visitors and Superiors of international missions.

Dear Visitor:

May the grace and peace of our Lord Jesus Christ fill your heart now and forever!

For the sixth consecutive year, a foundation will provide $100,000 (USD) to launch projects 
for systemic change. The foundation has asked the Commission for the Promotion of Systemic 
Change work out the details for requests and distribution of funded projects.  

Please find attached a list  of criteria that the Board will use for the selection of projects and 
the procedures to be followed for their submission and request for funding.  

Therefore, I invite you to submit your projects to the commission for funding. The deadline 
is 10 September 2013. These projects should be submitted in one of the three official languages 
(preferably in English) to the following address: cmcuria@cmglobal.org.

I recommend that you carefully read and careful follow the criteria and  format for the 
presentation of projects (see last page). The failure to do so will result in disqualification from the 
selection process. As you may know, all projects submitted will be first sent to the General Council 
for review. They in turn will select three projects and send them to the Commission for the 
Promotion of Systemic Change for final evaluation and award of funding.

          Let  us pray that our love may  continue to be creative, so we may live    according to the 
example of our founder, Vincent de Paul.

Your brother in St. Vincent,

G. Gregory Gay, C.M.
Superior General
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